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SUMMARY 
House Bill 5878 would repeal Local Act 540 of 1903 that established a board of county auditors for Saginaw County and 
its operations. 
 
There would be no fiscal impact to state government.  There would be a small savings of $250 per year to Saginaw 
County government, this amount being the amount of the board of county auditors annual budget. 
 


